
Greater Indiana Masters Swimming — Annual Meeting 7/20/21 
Committee Name:  GRIN Board Session #:  Report #:  

Committee Chair:  Jerrilynn Bayless Vice-Chair: Stephen Rouch 
Minutes recorded by:  Molly Meyer Date/time of Meeting:  7/21/21 

 
 

Number of committee members present: 6 Absent:  4 Number of other delegates present: 1 

Committee members present (list all, including chair and vice chair): Jerrilynn Bayless, Chair; Molly Meyer, Secretary; Kim 
Williams, Registrar; Dave Oplinger, Webmaster; Cheryl Gettelfinger, Top Ten Records; Lisa Phillips, Officials; Austin Kelly, 
Sanctions 

Other delegates present: Nadine Day 

 

Minutes 
Jerrilynn welcomed everyone to the meeting at 8:03pm EST.  
 
1. Approval of Minutes 
Reviewed the minutes from the May 18th meeting. Jerrilynn made a motion to approve. Cheryl seconded, and the motion passed. 
 
2. The Year in Review 
We were able to help out a number of teams this year with the covid stimulus. Our meeting with the National office was better this 
year being at the tail end. Our budget next year should be similar to this year except we plan to have a state meet. Jerrilynn, Molly, and 
Cheryl will be the delegates at the convention. 
 
3. State Meet 
The process for collecting bids for the state meet begins soon. Molly to include that in the next newsletter. We need to change the bid 
form from a read only copy to one that can be edited. Also to be changed is the language in the handbook reading that we no longer 
require Club Assist for meets, but the state meet still requires it. Cheryl will help will the language of the handbook.  
 
4. Facebook Usage 
Our goal is to utilize our GRIN Facebook page more. Molly will add the link to the Facebook group in the next newsletter. 
 
5. Next Meeting 
Our next meeting will tentatively be after the convention on either October 16th or 17th. We will see if Sue can look into spearheading 
a postconvention dinner again this year.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Molly Meyer, GRIN Secretary 


